
Dated: .02.07.2018 

Ministry of Health & Family Welfare 
Medical Education-I 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

As per the provisions of IMC Act/Regulations/Time 
Schedule, applications for Establishment of New Medical 
Colleges/Increase in existing capacity of MBBS Course for the 
year 2019-20 are required to be submitted to the Ministry of 
Health and Family Welfare on or before 07.07.2018. A public 
notice in this regard was earlier uploaded on the Ministry's 
website on 14.06.2018. 

Considering that 07.07.2018 is a closed day (Saturday), 
arrangements have been made to receive the applications in 
the Ministry up to 5 PM on 07.07.2018. All the applicants are 
advised to ensure that their applications are deposited/reach 
to the Ministry by 5 PM on 07.07.2018. Applications received 
after the due date shall not be considered under any 
circumstances. 
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